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Guidelines	for	filling	Breeder	Registration	Application	Form	
	
Please	go	through	the	following	information	prior	to	filling	the	form.	Please	note	that	for	
EVERY	breeding	establishment	a	separate	application	form	shall	be	submitted.		
	

Form	Detail Guidelines	 
(Page	1)		
Office	Address 

• Breeding	Establishment/	Kennel	Address	 

(4)	Details	of	
accommodation	
and	infrastructure	
available	at	
proposed	
establishment	

• Please	write	details	about	whether	you	have	indoor	or	
outdoor	kennels	or	if	your	dogs	are	kept	in	your	house. 

• Write	details	whether	the	structure	is	permanent	(brick	
walls)	or	temporary	(tin	patra). 

• If	you	have	facilities	like	play	area,	fenced	compound	for	
exercise	etc.	you	can	write	those	details	here.	 

• Please	mention	the	material	of	which	the	flooring	is	
made	of	

(6)	Ventilation	
arrangement 

• Please	mention	the	number	of	windows,	doors,	exhaust	
fans,	ceiling	fans,	vents	available	 

(7)	Lighting	
arrangement 

• Write	details	about	whether	you	have	tubelights	or	any	
other	type	of	electrical	fittings. 

• Please	mention	if	there	is	source	of	natural	light	where	
dogs	are	kept	and	what	you	generally	do	to	prevent	
excess	light	from	coming	in 

(8)	Heating	or	
cooling	
arrangement,	and	
manner	in	which	
comfortable	
temperature	will	
be	maintained	for	
all	pet	dogs 

• Please	mention	details	of	type	and	number	of	coolers,	
air-conditioners,	heaters	present	and	what	you	can	make	
available 

(9)	Arrangements	
for	food	storage 

• Please	mention	where	and	how	do	you	store	the	food	for	
the	dogs. 

• Please	mention	if	you	have	any	refrigeration	facility 
(10)	Cleanliness,	
how	proposed	to	
be	maintained,	
and	arrangements	
for	removal	of	
dogs’	excreta	and	
waste 

• Please	mention	how	often	are	your	kennels	cleaned	and	
the	method	you	use	 

• Write	about	any	drainage	system	(open	or	closed)	you	
have,	dustbins	etc.	which	is	used	to	dispose	animal	waste	 
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(11)	Arrangement	
for	disposal	of	
dogs	that	die 

• Please	mention	what	you	do	with	a	dog’s	body	once	it	
dies	(Incineration,	cremation	or	burial)	 

(12)	Arrangement	
for	medical	and	
veterinary	
support 

• Mention	what	you	generally	do	if	there	is	a	medical	
emergency	with	any	of	your	animals	 

• Please	mention	the	name/s	of	the	Veterinary	Doctor	you	
generally	consult	for	the	medical	requirements	of	the	
dogs	in	your	establishment	 

• Mention	if	you	have	a	first-aid	kit	for	your	animals	on	
your	premises	 

(13)	(a)(b)	Details	
of	dogs	proposed	
to	be	bred	in	the	
establishment	

• State	the	Name	of	the	Dog	and	Breed	with	details	
mentioned	in	the	column	

• Please	state	only	the	dogs	you	are	intending	to	breed		

(13)	(c)	
Accommodations	
and	number	and	
size	of	cages	and	
enclosures	

• If	you	have	Kennel	Facility:	Mention	how	many	/	number	
of	kennels,	you	have	with	their	respective	sizes	(length	x	
width	x	height)		

• If	you	are	breeding	at	home,	mention	the	sq.ft.		area	of	
your	home		

(14)	Qualification	
and	experience	of	
the	applicant	
(breeder)	in	
respect	of	
breeding	activities 
	 

 
• Mention	how	many	years	you	have	been	involved	with	

breeding	dogs	and	how	you	learnt	about	it	 
• Mention	if	you	have	any	certificates	or	have	done	any	

courses	related	to	dogs/pets/breeding 

(15)	Details	of	
Cheque	or	
Demand	Draft	
number	for	
payment	of	
Registration	Fee 

• Please	mention	the	Cheque	Number	(along	with	date)	or	
the	Demand	Draft	Number	issued	for	the	purpose	of	
paying	registration	fee	along	with	the	application	form. 

	


